
Hello N.E.C.C.S. parents’. We will be distributing breakfast and lunch at N.E.C.C.S. between 
8:00a.m. and 10:30a.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting March 19th. We will provide you 
with multiple meals at that time to cover the days we are closed. Should the school closure 
exceed beyond March 30th, please note that the meals will continue to be available on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays only. There will be staff on site at that time that can assist you in 
picking up your child's work packet. In addition, the school nurse will be available during school 
hours for consultation if needed. Please contact her via email at 
Vcharles@newarkeducators.org. Please continue to stay safe and have a good day. 
​ 
Thank You for your continued support! 
-NECCS FAMILY 


